The Birth Of Jesus

Luke 2:1-20

Faith Portal Church

STAR

Unit 6 Lesson 3

Focus Verse

"For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Saviour, which is Christ the Lord." – Luke 2:11



Closer Look

The Roman king, Caesar, made a law that everyone must go to their hometown and pay taxes. So, Joseph went with his wife, Mary, to Bethlehem to pay his taxes. Mary was set to have a child during that time. They looked for inns to stay at, but they could not find any. While they were there, Mary gave birth to her Son and laid Him in a manger.

Nearby, there were shepherds in a field watching their sheep. An angel appeared in front of them, and they were scared. The angel told them to not be scared, because he has good news for them. The good news would not only be for them, but for everyone. He told them that in the city of David a Savior, Christ the Lord, as a baby, has been born, and wrapped in swaddling clothes, lying in a manger. Immediately, a group of angels appeared and started praising the Lord. After the angels left, the shepherds talked with each other and decided to go see the baby. Quickly, they went to the manger and found Mary, Joseph, and the baby. The shepherds were amazed because everything the angel told them was true. The shepherds spread the news to everyone and praised God.

Questions

- 1. Why did Joseph and Mary travel to Bethlehem?
- 2. Why was Jesus laid in a manger?
- 3. What was the message of the angel of the Lord to the shepherds?
- 4. Why is Jesus called the Savior? Does the world see Him so? Why, or why not
- 5. What did the shepherds do the moment the angels went back to heaven? Why?

The Birth Of Jesus

N	X	В	Т	R	E	S	Р	0	U	S	E	D	Α
R	T	E	E	G	R	D	N	V	Н	Α	Α	Α	Ε
0	P	E	R	T	N	N	Ε	Ε	R	Α	Н	D	0
В	Ε	G	D	Ε	Н	I	R	Α	I	N	Α	D	S
T	Ε	N	N	E	S	L	X	Н	Ε	R	Α	R	M
S	R	I	I	D	I	Н	E	Α	F	Ε	E	S	Α
R	0	L	Ε	T	T	D	G	Н	T	Ε	T	Н	N
I	I	D	0	X	С	D	R	Ε	Ε	W	Ε	Ε	G
F	٧	D	D	Α	Ε	Α	Н	S	S	M	Α	P	Ε
W	Α	Α	Ε	N	Α	Z	Α	R	Ε	T	Н	Н	R
Н	S	W	R	С	E	D	S	I	W	T	N	Ε	I
T	Ε	S	U	٧	R	Α	0	I	Ι	X	D	R	N
Р	Ε	Α	0	R	N	Ε	R	V	С	S	T	D	G
N	M	S	С	Α	D	D	Ε	Ε	Α	R	U	S	W

DECREE NAZARETH SHEPHERDS MANGER BETHLEHEM FIRSTBORN ESPOUSED TAXING SWADDLING SAVIOR

Discovery

Vocabulary Search Find FIVE new words in the Bible text and write their meanings on the line.			

THINK ABOUT IT!

Monday	Matt 1:18-21				
Tuesday	Matt 1:22-25				
Wednesday	Luke 2:1-5				
Thursday	Luke 2:6-9				
Friday	Luke 2:10-14				
Saturday	Luke 2:15-20				



Faith Portal Church McKinney, TX

www.faithportal.org | info@faithportal.org | (972) 877-1304